
January 13, 1981 

f s. • Ervine 
5GO Riverside Drive , Apt. 1V 
New York, New York 10027 

Dear Ha. Ervine: 

Thank you for your generous donation of 
$100.00 ( one hundred dollars ) which you kindly 
gave to St. Vartan Armenian Cathedr 1 on the 
joyous occasion of Christmas. 

It is only through such generosity that 'I>Te 

have been able to sustain the spi ritu l rni sion 
of our Church in America. 

rolay the Lord bless you and your loved ones 
i · the coming year. 

lrlith prayers , 

Father Yeghishe Gizirian 
Canon ~acrist 

Enclosure: Receipt nmnber 37524 


